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South Suburban and RidgeGate Announce Lineup for 

Prairie Sky Park Summer Walk Concert Series 

South Suburban Parks and Recreation and RidgeGate will host the Prairie Sky Park Summer Walk 
Concert Series in RidgeGate, in Lone Tree, beginning Fri., May 9 through Fri., Aug. 8.  New this year, the 
concerts will take place the second Fri., of the month from 4 – 5:30 pm.   

The lineup kicks off with Skean Dubh, with traditional and modern Celtic music on May 9; the 17th 
Avenue All Stars, an a cappella musical group on June 13; The Mary Louise Lee Trio, a R&B band on July 
11; and Chuck Pyle Duo, alternative country and contemporary folk on Aug. 8 

Concert goers can get in some exercise by waking the .42 mile paved path around the park, or can 
simply pack a picnic dinner and relax while dining to live music.  Enjoy different types of food from the 
onsite food trucks, and check out South Suburban’s Living Well Fitness Van and free children’s activities.  
Bring lawn chairs, blankets and the entire family.  Friendly dogs welcome. 

The Prairie Sky Park Summer Walk Concert Series is sponsored by RidgeGate Development and 
supported by Douglas County SCFD, Scientific Cultural Facilities District.  Concerts will be held, rain or 
shine. Prairie Sky Park is located at 9381 Crossington Way, just west of South Suburban’s Lone Tree 
Recreation Center.  For more information contact Iris Gregg at Irisg@sspr.org, or call 303-708-3513. 
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